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Today: Co-op Economic Outlook Webinar 

Join NRECA economic and investment experts today, Oct. 21, 2:00-2:50 p.m. ET, as they continue to discuss 

the issues they see shaping the economic health of communities served by electric co-ops. This free quarterly 

series covers key economic indicators, insights on economic growth, and the latest trends and implications for 

rural areas and the broader U.S. economy. Discussion will align with topics covered in the latest U.S. Rural 

Economic Outlook report - labor market conditions, inflation, retail sales and more. 

• More Information and Registration

• Contacts: Joseph Goodenbery and Robbin Christianson

New Cybersecurity Awareness Month Offerings 

Continuing our support of October's Cybersecurity Awareness Month with the National Cyber Security Alliance 

and Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency, NRECA has some new resources available: 

• Podcast: How to Avoid Being a Victim of Ransomware

Ransomware became a household word earlier this year when the Colonial Pipeline, a major fuel delivery

source on the East Coast, was shut down for several days after hackers attacked its billing system. With

these highly disruptive and costly network intrusions on the rise, how can electric co-ops avoid becoming

victims of this sophisticated malware? And what should they do if they are attacked? Hear from NRECA's

principal of cybersecurity, Ryan Newlon, as well as Dave Eisenreich, an FBI special agent in the Cyber

Division.

• Podcast: Amid Rise in EVs, New Cybersecurity Considerations Emerge

With the influx of electric vehicles into the U.S. market, utilities-including electric cooperatives-and other

interests are working to build EV infrastructure that can keep pace with the expected demand, and this

growing web of connected charging stations will create a host of new cybersecurity vulnerabilities. To learn

more about what those vulnerabilities are and how to mitigate them, listen to this discussion between

NRECA's director of consumer solutions, Brian Sloboda, and Shannon Murry of the FBl's Cyber Division.

• Cybersecurity Information Sharing Advisory Series

Information sharing regarding cybersecurity threats is of paramount importance. Based on input from

cooperatives who participated in our Rural Cooperative Cybersecurity Capabilities (RC3) Summits, we are

publishing a series of advisories on what information to share, when and how, as well as common barriers

facing cooperatives and how to alleviate them. Our first advisory explains what cybersecurity information












